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Noah’s Ark Registration

Registration is now open for 3 and 4K for the 2024-2025 school year.  Forms are available online and also here at school.  We have new class options available to meet your needs from 2 days to 5 days with very reasonable rates.  Our extended care hours are from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. and provide age-appropriate activities for children who require care before and after 3 and 4K.

Spread the word and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask us.
March Activities & Learning Themes
We will begin the month celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday. We will continue to work on the skill of rhyming.  As we look forward to spring, it cannot arrive soon enough. Our theme for March will be “Transportation Station.”
Spring Program

The children will be performing in a spring program on March 21st at 11:00.  Please come and enjoy the fun.  All children are encouraged to come to school that day and be part of the program.  Fun pastries will follow the program.
Reminders
Spring Break is March 25st through March 31st.  Classes will resume on 
April 1st. 
A Word from Our Teachers
“This will be an extremely busy month for our class.  With Dr. Seuss’ Birthday and St. Patty’s Day, the room will be filled with laughter and excitement.  The students will continue our counting, letters, and of course the color Green! –Mrs. Pum
“We welcome spring this month with open arms!  March is filled with fun school events.  On March 21st we will have an Easter Egg Hunt as well as our spring program!  If your child normally doesn’t come on this day, feel free to have them join!!  We will be working on the letters W,X, and Y.” – Mrs. D’Alie
-Noah’s Ark Teachers


